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Thomas Collins

From: Thomas Collins
Sent: Thursday, June 08, 2017 2:25 PM
To: Paschal, Rhonda (rpaschal@azsos.gov)
Cc: Sara Larsen
Subject: Objection to GRRC Notice and Separate Clean Elections Commission Notice 
Attachments: Agency Receipt.pdf; Agency Certificate .pdf; grrc 2216 minutes.pdf; Notice For 

Publication.pdf; Cover Letter June 8.pdf

Dear Rhonda: 
  
I am in receipt of a purported notice of expiration issued by the Chairwoman of the Governor’s Regulatory Review 
Council.   
 
This GRRC notice is illegal and should not be entered in the administrative record.  Moreover, it falsely recites the facts 
concerning the Council’s decision.  
 
As the Council’s own minutes show, the Council did not make the determination on February 2, 2016 that is described in 
the Council’s notice.  A copy of those minutes are attached for reference.  Consequently, please refrain from publishing 
the GRRC notice.  The Commission meets Monday to discuss this matter. 
 
Attached is the Commission’s own notice respecting GRRC. Please publish it in the administrative register as soon as 
possible.   
  
I will hand deliver signed originals today.  
  
Thanks, 
Tom  


